

Date: April 7, 2021

To: Harlem Board of Education

Josh Aurand, Assistant Superintendent of Business Operations

From: Shelley Wagner, Director of Secondary Education

Re: Professional Development Request - April 26th SIP

Professional Development Request - Marli Williams

Given this challenging year, teachers and staff are feeling overwhelmed, fatigued and drained from navigating the circumstances they have been presented with. This interactive training from Marli Williams is designed to inspire, motivate and educate teachers and staff to elevate their self-care and cultivate their inner resilience. This training will help the staff build their own Personal Action Plan for ongoing self-care that they can use to respond to and handle the ups and downs throughout the rest of the year and beyond.

Date of Training - April 26, 2021 Participants - Certified Staff at HHS & HMS Funding Source - Title II Cost - \$7,500